
The Acute Care for Elders Unit Celebrates 10 Years!
Above: Kellie Flood, MD; Vicki Nelson, MSN, RN; Seth Landefeld, MD;

Katrina Booth, MD; and Terri Middlebrooks, RN



UAB Researchers Reverse Lung Fibrosis with Metformin
Front L to R: Jaroslaw Zmijewski, PhD; Karen Bernard, PhD; Anna Zmijewska, PhD; and Victor Darley-Usmar, PhD; 

Back L to R: Nathaniel Bone, PhD; Roslyn Mannon, MD; Morgan Locy; and Victor Thannickal, MD



GOOD NEWS FOR JULY 18, 2018 UAB DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

Hicks is 2018 Department of 
Medicine Employee of the Year
Jennifer has been an integral part of the 
success of the Center for Palliative and 
Supportive Care and is an outstanding 
representative of the Department.

Jennifer Hicks, MSHA, MBA
Program Director, Gerontology, 
Geriatrics and Palliative Care



GOOD NEWS FOR JULY 18, 2018 UAB DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

Multivitamins Don’t Protect 
from Stroke or Heart Attack
Kim’s study published in Circulation: 
Cardiovascular Quality and Outcomes 
shows vitamin supplements offer no 
cardio-protective effects.

Joonseok Kim, MD
Assistant Professor, 
Cardiovascular Disease



GOOD NEWS FOR JULY 18, 2018 UAB DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

APS Names Pollock 2019 
Ernest H. Starling Distinguished 
Lecturer

Jennifer Pollock, MD
Professor, Nephrology



GOOD NEWS FOR JULY 18, 2018 UAB DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

Shaneyfelt Published in JAMA 
Network Open
“Core Competencies in Evidence-
Based Practice for Health 
Professionals”

Terrence Shaneyfelt, MD, MPH 
Professor, General Internal 
Medicine



She Beat Cancer to 
Become a Flower Girl

Skye Savren-McCormick, a 
3-year-old cancer survivor, 
served as a flower girl in her 
donor’s wedding, thanks to 
UAB’s Blood and Marrow 
Transplantation Program.
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